
Due to Covid increases in Franklin, it was decided that the following 
food related activities will be cancelled until further notice:  

Wednesday night meals

Fellowship coffee in the fellowship hall 

The 150th Anniversary Celebration lunch scheduled to have 
been on Sunday October 10th. 

Sunday morning activities and Wednesday Bible Studies will continue as
scheduled, albeit with the encouragement of masks and physical distancing as

possible.  We will accommodate with more seating than is necessary, of course.
 

We hope these adjustments will prove to only be temporary.  We are prayerful in
these days, and grateful for your understanding and support.  Please see Peggy

Morgan or an Administrative Council member with concerns or questions. 
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